
Hi,  

  
As an east Arlington resident within the Alewife area floodplain, I wanted to express my strong support 

for the general outline of the draft decision. It was no easy feat to ensure that current and future 
stormwater and flooding issues were addressed for current residents, while providing quality housing for 

future residents, many of them low-come, who will be similarly protected. I believe the draft decision 

does that, without precluding figure opportunities to further mitigate climate change's impacts on east 
Arlington.  

  
I have not read the entire draft decision. My main request, if it is not already handled, would be to 

ensure that all stormwater-related features be backed by mechanisms that will continue to be 
enforceable in the decades to come.  

  

Thanks very much for your dedication, 
Arthur Prokosch 

Fairmont St 

 


